
 

 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2  ST THOMAS UNIV. VS OUR LADY OF THE LAKE      
  

 

The Village Volleyball teams will be traveling to watch former classmate Lauren Fernandez Miller, when 

the St. Thomas University Celts take on the Our Lady of the Lake Saints, Friday, October 2nd at St. 

Thomas University at 6PM. 

Our 6th, 7th, 8th, JV and Varsity teams will be joining their coaches and parents as we all cheer on one of 

our own! 

 

 


